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Dear Sir/Madam
 
 
On behalf of South Norfolk Council, thank you for your consultation, as we are not a Host Local Authority and the project  falls within Mid Suffolk District (north
west part of the site), Babergh (central part of the site) and Braintree (south west part of the site), we would therefore defer to those LA .
 
Yours faithfully
Claire Curtis
 
 
 
Claire Curtis (Mrs)
Area Team Manager 
t   e    

 

We have moved! South Norfolk Council is now based at Thorpe Lodge. Find out how you can access our services by visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by
replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be
authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in
keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  

From: BramfordtoTwinstead <BramfordtoTwinstead@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 27 April 2023 15:08
Cc: BramfordtoTwinstead <BramfordtoTwinstead@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement Project (EN020002) - Adequacy of Consultation Request
 
Please find attached an Adequacy of Consultation Request, in relation to the Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement Project.
Within the attached document, you will find a hyperlink which will allow you to download the Consultation Report and Appendices.
Responses are requested by Thursday 11 May 2023.
Kind regards,
Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement Project Case Team
 
 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you
are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the
system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability
for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72
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